
December 18, 2017 
 

A Message from the Bakersfield Elementary Teachers 
Association 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  
LCAP Survey 

  
BETA’s has posted a very important (and quick) survey on Survey Monkey. 
Please help us understand what teachers do and do not understand about 

the LCAP: 
  

Click here--->BETA LCAP Survey<---Click here 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Member Benefit 
  

Check out NEA's website for some amazing member benefits! As a full 
member of BETA, you are also a member of CTA and NEA...both carry some 

fantastic benefits! Check them out at the link below: 
  

Click here--->NEA Member Benefits<---Click here 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Points of Contact 
  

 
 

 

BAKERSFIELD  ELEMENTARY  TEACHERS  ASSOCIATION 
    837 “H” Street, Bakersfield, CA  93304       Phone (661) 327-4567       Fax (661) 327-5194 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DSRGTBF
https://www.neamb.com/shopping-discounts.htm


BETA cannot be reliant on communicating with its members via the BCSD 
email system. We have zero expectations of privacy when using it. As many 
have seen postings can and have been deleted from members’ mailboxes. 

Going forward any email sent as a BETA News and Notes will also be 
archived on our website. I encourage members to join the BETA Facebook 
page or follow BETA on Twitter. I also encourage everyone to use my non-

BCSD email to ensure privacy. 
Email: President@bakersfieldteachers.org 

Website: Bakersfieldteachers.org 
Facebook: @BakersfieldElementaryTeachersAssociation 

Twitter: @BETATeachers 
  

  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  
District Posting of Social Security Numbers 

  
BETA is actively trying to get more assistance for affected members. While 
this is not a contractual issue it has adversely impacted two-thirds of our 
members. Make sure you do not sign any documents noting a release of 

liability. More information will be forthcoming. Please check the BETA 
website and Facebook page for more information. 

  
The file was mistakenly uploaded by a BCSD employee. If you received the 
email from the District at approximately 6:30 PM on Monday, November 13 

your name WAS on the list that was uploaded to BCSD Board Docs on 
Thursday, November 9 from approximately 4:25 PM - 7:30 PM (just over 3 
hours) Victims of the release should also be receiving additional information 

from BCSD about the 1 year of credit/fraud monitoring being offered.  
 

mailto:President@bakersfieldteachers.org
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